
Northumberland Park & White Hart Lane Area Forum and Committee 

 

ACTIONS 

 

Action Outcome 

Bruce Castle Park – Dangerous Dogs 
Concerns raised by residents at the 
previous meeting had not been 
addressed and an update was 
required with regards to dangerous 
dogs in Bruce Castle Park and the 
Ruskin Road area. 
 

To be addressed at the meeting on 2 
July – as part of the Dog Control 
Order consultation, with input from a 
Safer Neighbourhood Police officer. 
 

639 High Road 
More information was needed as to 
how the building was secured to 
prevent vandalism 

Response from Marc Dorfman, AD 
Planning, Regeneration & Economy –  
 
639 High Road is being sold to GLA. 
It will have an enterprise/training 
centre for local people' will be HQ of 
London Volunteers Centre, possibly a 
cafe and exhibition area. From end of 
June a temporary building will be 
open for local people to comment on 
Future Plans for Tottenham - main 
refurbishment will be completed end 
of 2012. 
 

Safer Neighbourhood Team  
That a report be provided on the 
staffing levels of the Safer 
Neighbourhood Teams for the local 
area 
 

A report will be available for Members 
as part of the agenda pack.  

Bull Lane 
That an update be provided at the 
next area forum. 

Response from Dinesh Kotecha, 
Head of Corporate Property Services-  
 
LBH are currently looking at options 
for Bull Lane, further information 
would be available for an update at 
the next Area Forum in September 
2012 

 


